
 

  

  
  

 

Dragon PowerMics 
must be replaced 
before July 21 OEE Go-Live 

 
Old microphone that will not work for 
Fluency Direct 

New microphone that must be used for 
Fluency Direct 

  
 
Are you or another Corewell Health East physician, resident, or APP utilizing a 
PowerMic for Dragon Medical One dictation in an Inpatient setting? 
To prevent dictation disruption during the One Epic Ecosystem (OEE) go-live on July 
21, digital services must distribute new M*Modal Fluency Direct by 3M Olympus 
microphones to replace the existing PowerMic hardware utilized for Dragon Medical 
One. 
 
Why is this occurring? 
As a part of the transition to the Corewell Health Epic instance on July 21, Corewell 
Health East’s dictation tool, Dragon Medical One, will be retired and replaced with the 
Corewell Health standard dictation tool, M*Modal Fluency Direct by 3M. 
 

Call to Action 
 1. Share this flyer to help spread awareness throughout Corewell Health East.  

2. Complete the Dragon Medical One Hardware Questionnaire from a Corewell Health East 
computer by July 17 to help ensure that any current microphones you may be using have 
a replacement available before go-live.  

3. If you have any questions, please email CHEhardware@corewellhealth.org. 
4. Learn more about using M*Modal Fluency Direct via the M*Modal Fluency Direct 

Configuration and Personalization course, available in Workday. 

https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=ZUzVzZwwcUam-FsrxYeC_7sqptRWw_9IieOZ2cF-WDNUQ1I4RElJUlVHRjFGRDlVRE1ZOTBIOFVUTi4u
mailto:CHEhardware@corewellhealth.org
https://wd5.myworkday.com/spectrumhealth/learning/course/dd6a4bdd8aa3013f991cb39cb6002912?type=9882927d138b100019b928e75843018d
https://wd5.myworkday.com/spectrumhealth/learning/course/dd6a4bdd8aa3013f991cb39cb6002912?type=9882927d138b100019b928e75843018d

